
 

       

    
  

Parents of  
 
01 July 2024 

Our Ref: CBR/JCP.transitiondaysecondlettertutorgroups 

Dear Families  
 
Transition Days – Monday 01 and Tuesday 02 July 2024  
 

We are looking forward to welcoming your child to our Transition days on Monday 01 and Tuesday 
02 July 2024. Students should arrive at the school, dressed in their current uniform at 8.30am. A 
school meal will be provided on Monday for your child; however, students should bring in extra 
snacks and water to keep them going throughout the day.   

On Tuesday, please send your child to school with a packed lunch and extra snacks for breaktime. 
(Please refrain from bringing nuts and nut products into school as part of their packed lunch.)  
 
A school bag will be essential on both days, to carry their pencil case, snacks, trainers, a jacket in 
case of inclement weather and any essential medication that has been previously agreed with our 
Medical Administrator.  
 
Letters regarding how to log on to ParentPay will be sent home with your child on one of these 
Transition Days. 
 
Students who qualify for a bus pass do not need to have bus passes during the two transition days, 
as the bus companies are expecting them. However, students who do not qualify, and plan to use 
public transport on the two days will need to pay. 
   
On Monday 1 July 2024, students will spend time settling into the school with their tutor and tutor 
group.  Your child will be in:  
  
Tutor Group:       Their Tutor will be:  
 
On Tuesday 02 July 2024, students will sample a variety of lessons.   
 
Both days finish at 3.00pm and students will exit from school at the gates by the Leisure Centre. If 
you wish to pick your child up by car, please park in the Leisure Centre car park and not in the bus 
bay by the school gates or our horribly tight staff car park!  
 
Our Parents’ Event is on Tuesday 02 July 2024 3.30pm – 4.30 pm, you are welcome to come in for 
an informal chat with the Headteacher, Assistant Headteacher, SENDCo, Transition Team and our 
Head of Year 7.   
 
FOSH (Friends of Stowmarket High School) will be here serving refreshments and we are also pleased 
to be able offer a small pre-loved uniform sale at this event.  



 

       

    
  

 
This is a very informal event where we will show a video of the activities your children have enjoyed 
over their two days at school – there will be no formal presentation.   
 
You will receive a transition booklet that details many aspects of the school and if you have any 
further questions, please do email the transition team; transition@stowhigh.com 
 
We shall also be holding a separate evening for students to try on school uniform from our suppliers 
Anglia Sports & Schoolwear, on Friday 05 July 2024 from 3.30pm – 5.30pm. You will be able to 
purchase uniform at this event.   
 
We are really looking forward to seeing our new Year 7 students!  
 

Yours faithfully 

C Broxton    S Durrant 

 

Mrs C Broxton    Miss S Durrant 

Assistant Headteacher   Head of Year 7 
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